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Speed Limit on 183A Increasing to 75 MPH 
 

 

(Cedar Park, Texas) – The speed limit along the 183A toll road in Cedar Park and Leander will increase 

from 70 MPH to 75 MPH on Thursday, August 2. The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority’s Board 

of Directors approved the increase at their July 25, 2012 Board Meeting. 183A is an 11.6-mile expressway 

operated by the Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority. It extends from RM 620 in northwest Austin 

through the cities of Cedar Park and Leander. The speed limit is being changed in response to a new state 

law that increased the maximum legal speed limit allowed on roads like 183A. A speed study was conducted 

to determine the appropriate speed limit. Drivers must continue to travel at the posted speed until the new 

signs are installed. 

WHAT:  Speed Limit Increase on 183A 

WHO:   Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority 

WHEN:   Thursday, August 2, 2012 from 10:00 a.m. – 10:30 a.m. 

WHERE:   183A Southbound Mainlanes south of Avery Ranch Boulevard 

PHOTO OP:   New speed limit sign being installed 
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